
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DAI/TBU 

 

11 September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 9 Curriculum and Expectations Evening 2018 

 

As mentioned in the letter at the end of last term, we are holding a curriculum and expectations evening for 

all Year 9 pupils and their parents to help support pupils as they begin their GCSE courses. 

 

The aim of this evening is to highlight the high expectations we have for all of our pupils and to discuss 

potential strategies for supporting your child over the next three years.   During the evening there will be 

presentations from a variety of staff and an opportunity to gather important information regarding significant 

events over the course of the coming year. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and your son/daughter on Tuesday 18 September at 5.00 pm.   

 

If you have any questions then please contact the School Office to speak with either myself, Mr Earl, Head of 

Year 9 or Miss Fox, Assistant Headteacher. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs T Burgess 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


